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Dismay at proposal leaks
The Ulster Unionist Councillors Association, at its meeting in Cookstown on 
Saturday January 24, responded to the leaks relating to the 
Eames/Bradley report. 

Association Chairman, Cllr. Trevor Wilson said: 
 
"While the UUP will issue a formal response once we have sight of the 
report we would like to highlight our deep dismay at the proposals which 
have been leaked. This report has re-victimised those who have suffered 
loss at the hands of terrorists and if the report is accepted it will legitimise 
the terror campaign. Northern Ireland has not emerged from thirty years 
of terrorism to be persuaded by The Rt Rev Eames and Mr Denis 
Bradley that terrorists were justified. 

"This attempt to create some sort of parity between the terrorists who 
carried out brutal and criminal actions, and the members of the security 
forces and entirely innocent civilians who were murdered by those 
terrorists, will strike many people as both repugnant and immoral." 

Site last updated 25th January 2009

Get involved  
Have your say and show your support 

  

Promoted By  

Ulster Unionist Party 
First Floor, 174 Albertbridge Road, 
Belfast BT5 4GS 
Tel: 028 9046 3200 
Fax: 028 9045 6899 

About the UUP
History  
Structure  
UUP Women  
Young UUP  

Get Involved
Join the UUP  
Renew your membership  
Make a donation  
Unionist.TV  
Contact Us

Using this website
Accessibility  
Privacy Policy  
Site Map  
Terms of Use  
Links  

Page 1 of 1Dismay at proposal leaks - Ulster Unionist Party Northern Ireland - For all of

26/01/2009http://www.uup.org/newsrooms/latest-news/general/dismay-at-proposal-leaks.php


